
 

 
 
 
Confirmation Classes Canceled: We will not be having confirmation class 
through the rest of the year. If you have a student in confirmation, please 
make sure they have handed in their Lenten projects. A letter will be coming 
out in the next couple weeks with more information about the program.  
Please email finished projects to Pastor Kayla. Pastorkaylahill@gmail.com 
 
Drive-By Food Pantry: The Powers Lake food pantry will be providing a drive-
by option for any families in need. This will happen April 21, 1:30-2:30 at the 
Legion in Powers Lake. 
 
Offering: Please continue to send your offerings via mail to your 
congregations during this time. If you are a member of Holy Cross, consider 
giving online! The link can be found on the webpage.  
 
Confirmation Sunday Rescheduled: Confirmation Sunday has been 
rescheduled for Rally Sunday, 2020. More information will be made available 
closer to the date.  
 
Reaching Out: Pastor Kayla is mailing copies of the readings and sermons to 
those who cannot access our virtual resources. If you know of someone who 
would benefit from this and is not receiving them, please call, text, or email 
Pastor Kayla their information.  
 
Sunday School for Families: Sparkhouse has released a free, weekly at-home 
option for Sunday School that follows the readings for each Sunday. A link 
can be found on Holy Cross’s facebook page or the Synod facebook page.  
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